
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Harvey M. Goodman 
The Goodman-Gable-Gould Company 
133 Rollins Avenue, Suite 1 
Rockville, Maryland  20852 
 
Dear Harvey: 
 
We wanted to thank you for your firm’s assistance in handling the 
adjustment of our fire loss at the Chevy Chase Holiday Inn. 
 
We were able to keep the balance of the hotel open and full, while 
isolating the rooms involved and cleaning the common area 
immediately. 
 
Your settlement provided sufficient funds to do all necessary 
repairs and your accountants thoroughly evaluated our business 
interruption claim.  We would strongly recommend your services   
to anyone sustaining an insured property loss. 
 
          Very Truly Yours, 
 
 
 
           
          Corneliu D. Mohoreanu 
          General Manager 
 


